
 
 

  

 

Bath High School Student Council 
Invites you and your family to join us for our 

annual homecoming parade Wednesday, 
September 27, 7pm. Parking will be available in 
the bus garage lot, high school staff lot or the 

south high school student parking lot. 

Any questions please contact Lori Griffiths, 
griffithsl@bathwildcats.org 
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